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Note to interested parties and contributors 

 

This note to the file reports a meeting between members of the Trade Remedies Authority’s (TRA) 

investigations team, with representatives from the UK Applicant. 

This meeting took place at the request of the Applicant on 15 March 2022. 

The Applicant wished to discuss some queries they had regarding the redaction of non confidential 

documents. 

The Applicant was reminded that any information that is material to the investigation must be 

submitted in writing and placed on the public file (other than confidential information)1.  

 

Further information  

You can find more information about our investigations processes in our online trade remedies 

guidance: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-remedies-investigations-

process/an-introduction-to-our-investigations-process  

10 May 2022 

 
1 See section 44 of The Trade Remedies (Dumping and Subsidisation) (EU Exit) Regulations 2019 
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